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Dear property owner: 
 
Enclosed please find your 2018 property tax notice. 
 
A printing error prevented some 2018 property tax notices in certain areas of the province 
from being issued.  Unfortunately, your tax notice was affected by this error.   
 
Your property tax due date has been extended to address this delay. 
 
Your new due date is shown at the top of your enclosed tax notice. No penalties will apply 
if you pay your property taxes by the extended due date. Payment options are described 
on the back of your tax notice. If you have already contacted us and received a tax notice, 
your enclosed tax notice provides an additional due date extension. 
 
If you are eligible for the home owner grant, the extended due date also applies to your 
home owner grant application.  You can claim your home owner grant online at 
www.gov.bc.ca/ruralpropertytax, through your eTaxBC account, by phone at 1-888-355-
2700 (press option 3), in person at a Service BC office, or by mail using the enclosed 
form. 
 
I apologize for any inconvenience this delay may cause you.  Any difficulties you 
experience because of this delay will be resolved swiftly. 
 
Please contact us at 250 387-0555, toll-free at 1-888-355-2700 or by email at 
ruraltax@gov.bc.ca if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely,   

 
Steven Emery  
Surveyor of Taxes 
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